
 
 
 
 

 
 

From time to time really exciting things happen at CPAESS and we will be sending you news 

splashes to keep you up to date! 

 

 
 
Hello CPAESS Staff, 
  
I know that many of you cannot use Zoom for work per guidance from your federal agencies. 
However, UCAR is hosting a lunch and learn session for staff this Wednesday September 16 
from Noon - 1pm MST about best practices for doing media interviews and other techniques on 
Zoom. I believe there will be content which can be useful regardless of the broadcasting tool 
you utilize. If you are interested please register here.  
 
I hope the recent taste of fall in the air finds you all well and safe. As always if you have 
questions for me please reach out. 
 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85797442647?pwd=aWlDdy9jdXZnNmF5Y3dHMjlNWXVRZz09
mailto:hanne@ucar.edu?subject=Virtual%20Meeting%20Reimbursement%20Form

